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Dear Little Wonders Families, 

April was a joyful and blossoming month at Little Wonders! Our Spring Season theme brought so much 

excitement as the children explored blooming flowers, buzzing bugs, and beautiful weather. Our Easter 

celebrations were filled with laughter, learning, and colorful activities that helped the children understand the 

meaning of this special holiday. Thank you for sharing in these precious moments with us! 

 გდევზთ Looking Ahead: Marvelous May! 

May is shaping up to be a month full of learning, creativity, and celebration! We’re excited to share the 

wonderful events we have planned: 

 ᩣᩢᩤ Heritage Month 

We will be celebrating the beauty of diversity through Heritage Month! Children will learn about different 

cultures through songs, stories, dress-up days, crafts, and tasty food experiences. We welcome families to 

share something special from their heritage with us—whether it’s a traditional story, song, or recipe! 

 ાિીૂુ National Lemonade Day – May 04 

What’s better than a refreshing glass of lemonade in May? The children will participate in a fun and playful 

Lemonade Stand Day, where they’ll help mix, pour, and maybe even serve a pretend lemonade stand! It’s a 

great way to introduce basic skills like measuring, cooperation, and communication. 

 ோௌ்௎௏ௐ௑௒ Mother’s Day - May 11th 

A big shoutout to all the amazing moms! We’ll be celebrating Mother’s Day with heartfelt crafts and a special 

little surprise prepared by your children to show their love and appreciation for everything you do. 

 ẈẉẊẋẌẍẎẏẐẑ International Nurses Day – May 12 

To recognize the heroes in scrubs, we will have activities that highlight the role of nurses and other caregivers. 

If any parents are nurses, we’d love to invite you to visit and talk to the children about your important work! 

We are looking forward to another fantastic month filled with smiles, stories, and meaningful learning 

experiences. Thank you for being such a wonderful part of our Little Wonders family! 



Warm wishes, 

The Little Wonders Team 

 


